
Get Involved  

Call for second and 
third year students 

to participate in 
Focus Groups 

 

 
 
Tell us about your second year experience and be rewarded 
 
As a thank you for your contribution we are offering a £10 voucher use on 
Amazon.co.uk or £10 in LJMU print credits.  
 
We’re inviting second and third year students to participate in Student Focus Groups. It is an 
informal group discussion (from half an hour to 45 minutes long), the focus group may be 
facilitated by one of the programme team members, including our placement student.  
 
What’s in it for you?   You will have the opportunity to meet students from other courses, 
reflect on your learning experience and have your say as an undergraduate so that your 
views can be used to enhance the second year experience, or you may want to disseminate 
a good practice of your programme. 

What’s in it for us? We want to hear your thoughts on your transition from year 1 to year 2 
and what was/is special about this year – e.g.  what were your priorities, biggest challenges 
and successes you had in your second year.   

Interested?  Please contact Elena Zaitseva e.zaitseva@ljmu.ac.uk   

 
 

http://secondyearexperience.ljmu.ac.uk/?page_id=84
mailto:e.zaitseva@ljmu.ac.uk

